
Save administrative time by reducing manual tracking of forms
Save time in the classroom distributing and collecting forms
Eliminate lost forms concerns by providing direct online access to families
Real time visibility 

Easily identify families who have not yet submitted the survey, so reminders can be sent
Central office can view site returns throughout collection period and provide support as
needed

Encourage your families to create a Parent Portal account 
Once accounts are created, parents can download the PowerSchool App for the most
seamless, on-the-go experience 

District code KFTF for login
Use Communications toolkit* to share the online form option through your school website,
newsletters and social media

*Toolkit will be available from Communications prior to the October 4, 2023 survey date
Remind families that the information will be kept confidential

NEW Online Survey available through PowerSchool Parent Portal.
For 2023-2024, the district is piloting an option to complete the Impact Aid survey form online.
Although we are still required to provide paper forms this year, the more successful the
electronic returns are, the more likely we can move to a fully online format in the future.

Benefits of Electronic Surveys: 

Steps to increase online Survey returns:

619-725-7588
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT US 

impactaid@sandi.net

FEDERAL
IMPACT
AID SURVEY

The 2023-2024 Federal Impact Aid Survey will be conducted on
October 4, 2023.  Each year the district earns a significant amount of
income from Federal Impact Aid,  which can be used for any general

fund purpose such as instructional materials, salaries, transportation, or
capital needs.  This school year parents will have an option to complete

the survey online.  We thank you for your continued support in
encouraging families to fill out the Federal Impact Aid Survey.


